November 21, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Elmworth Construction.

Though I do not live permanently in the Cowichan Valley, I contracted the team at Elmworth Construction to build a recreational home for me. I understand that working with an absentee client can pose difficulties, however Elmworth Construction was able to complete my home to my great satisfaction and within budget. We worked constantly via telephone and email to communicate my requests. I appreciated being kept apprised of costs as we made choices to customize the interior. I was pleased that the construction team was always dedicated to balancing custom options with my budget constraints.

I found the Elmworth team easy to work with and concerned about meeting my every need. Overall I am very happy with the high-end finish detail achieved and the quality of construction. The after sales service has been great, with any issues dealt with quickly and efficiently.

I would be pleased to recommend Elmworth Construction to anyone looking for an excellent custom home builder on the island.

Sincerely,

Eric Hobson

Enc Hobse